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YourMilitary.com 

 assists WWII Veteran in Receiving a New Set of Dentures 

Government would not authorize another set of dentures because they 

provided him with his one-time treatment of dentures in 1946 

 

WWII Veteran is very happy to have his new teeth 

Fredericksburg, VA - April 8, 2008– YourMilitary.com announced today they helped assist a WWII 

Veteran in securing a new set of dentures after the federal government refused to do so. Mr. 

William Arroway, 80 year old WWII Veteran from Renton, WA, contacted YourMilitary.com using 

their Ask a Question Service. Mr. Arroway asked for YourMilitary.com’s assistance in helping him 

receive a new set of dentures. He wrote that he didn’t understand why the government would not 

give him new teeth even though they took out all his teeth and gave him a set of dentures while he 

was in the Air Force in 1946. 

A letter dated June 8, 2007 from the Department of Veterans Affairs in Seattle, WA informed Mr. 

Arroway that the law only allows for a one-time treatment of service connected noncompensable 

dental conditions such as his. The letter states that the treatment he received in September and 

October 1946 constituted that one-time treatment, thus they must deny his claim for dentures. 

 Nancy Brown, the President of YourMilitary.com, was touched by Mr. Arroway’s request. 

YourMilitary.com is now in over 240 military markets and receives many questions daily from users 

of their Ask a Question service, but none from an elderly WWII Veteran. The fact that he was using 

the computer at his age, so desperate to get a new set of teeth, touched the heart of everyone 



within the company. Mr. Arroway would type his emails in all capital letters, inquiring why the 

government would not give him a new set of dentures.  

Nancy Brown contacted two local Tacoma, Washington area businesses to ask for their assistance. 1
st
 

Impressions Dental and Denture in Seattle, WA jumped at the opportunity to help him. They were 

very generous and agreed to make the dentures for only the cost of the lab work. Jason Daniel and 

his wife, who own BattleSim.com and TacomaMama.com, along with YourMilitary.com, donated the 

funds to pay for the lab work. 

On April 5, 2008 Mr. Arroway received his new set of dentures and then he typed this email to Nancy 

Brown (notice the use of all caps): 

“I GOT MY TEETH AND THEY LOOK REALLY GOOD…. I THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR THIS.” 

YourMilitary.com would like to thank 1
st
 Impressions Dental and Denture, along with Jason Daniel 

and his wife for their compassion and generosity.  

 

Special note: Nancy Brown is the President of YourMilitary.com, a relocation website now in over 

240 military markets. Each military market has its own domain name, and two of the Tacoma, WA 

military communities owned by Nancy Brown are FortLewisArmy.com and McChordAFB.org. Mr. 

Arroway had used the Ask a Question service while visiting the McChordAFB.org community of 

YourMilitary.com.  

 

 


